February 20, 2020

Dear Friend of Habitat for Humanity:

This year Nevada County Habitat for Humanity celebrates its 25th Anniversary, having built 38 homes that house 167 persons, including 113 children!  You have been a generous supporter of (or expressed interest in) Habitat’s mission to provide affordable housing so low-income families can raise their children in a forever home that they can call their own.  Your commitment to helping others is highly respected and appreciated!  

The attached “Celebration” notice announces our latest endeavor  -  commencing development of our new Heritage Oaks II subdivision that will house 14 more deserving families.  It is through the generous donations of many and the physical pounding of many nails by our volunteer construction crew that allow Habitat’s dream to come true.  

Habitat will be hosting several fund raising events this year in order to gain funds necessary to provide for the expensive infrastructure needed to start building homes.  As you can appreciate, the cost of sewer, water, streets, pavement ties, planning and engineering fees and costs, can add thousands of dollars to the cost of construction—above and beyond the cost of materials needed to build a single-family home.  

I hope that you will prayerfully consider being a part of our celebration by sharing some of your financial gifts to allow Habitat to successfully continue its journey of helping others.  If you have questions concerning our fund-raising celebration, please don’t hesitate to contact me at: ___________________.  

We will be sending out notices of special events and opportunities for you to become involved in.  We promise that it will not hurt one bit—but will warm your heart strings.

With sincere gratitude,

Rick Ballantyne, Board of Directors 

Habitat for Humanity

P.S.  If you know anyone who might want to know more about Habitat, please let me know and I’ll give them a call.

